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13th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                               

  

 

Preparing for Year 11 

 

In order to support your child’s progress and achievement this year, we have arranged a Preparing for Year 11 

Evening for parents and students to attend virtually on Thursday 16th September, 6:15-7pm (links to be sent out 

later this week). During this evening you will be given an overview of the year which includes key dates, revision 

tips for you and your child, exam information and the opportunity to virtually meet your child’s Head of House 

and Tutor.  

 

This will be a great opportunity to ensure that your child’s final year with us starts positively and that we all know 

how to support them to achieve their absolute best and get the GCSE results that they deserve.  

 

We look forward to meeting with you, however if for any reason you are unable to log on and attend, please let 

your child’s tutor know so that we can re-schedule a shorter appointment for you, which will cover the information 

above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Annika Ghose 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


